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Remember: Printable 
versions to share found at 
http://afaofpa.org/weekly-
newsletter/   
Check Our Recent Interview  
http://afaofpa.org/listen   
 
News From Around PA 
Abington Health has 
announced plans to merge 
with Holy Redeemer.  
However 150 physicians 
from Abington have 
expressed dismay because 
abortions will stop then.   

The Boston Consulting 
Group has identified sixty 
Philadelphia school buildings 
as candidates for closure and 
helped line up private 
vendors willing to replace 
the school district’s 
unionized workforce at a $50 
million discount. 

Governor Corbett has said 
he wants to reduce harm to 
citizens brought about by the 
implementation of 
Obamacare.  However, he 
currently plans to create 
state health exchanges -- 
something that is not 
mandated by Obamacare.  
Federal dollars will pour into 
the state the first two years, 

but after 2014 PA taxpayers 
will have to foot the bill! 

Louis Freeh Report on Penn 
State was released Thursday.  
It found Graham Spanier, Joe 
Paterno, Gary Schultz and 
Tim Curley negligent in their 
responsibility of protecting 
Jerry Sandusky's victims.  It 
also found the Board of 
Trustees failed in its 
oversight.  One hundred 
twenty recommendations in 
eight areas were made.   

In a nepotism prevention 
effort Luzerne County 
announced it now requires 
'gay' employees to file 
affidavits identifying 
domestic partners. 

New from National Scene  
Teen Screen is a 
controversial “diagnostic 
psychiatric service” done on 
school children (many times 
without parental knowledge) 
who are then referred to 
psychiatric treatment.  Its 
director and co-director left 
their posts this week. 

Congressman Robert Brady 
(PA-1) supports the Military 
Spouses Equal Treatment Act 
which would treat all 
marriages - homosexual and 
heterosexual - equally. 

House Votes to Repeal 
Obamacare for the 31st 
time!  Five Democrats, none 
from PA, joined in the 244-
185 vote to repeal.   

Sears is selling porn and 
books on bestiality and 
zoophilia on its website.   

On July 10th the US House 
sent a letter to Secretary of 
Defense Panetta asking for 
clarification on the removal 
of military insignias from 
Bibles.  Only one PA 
Congressman -- Mike Kelly 
(PA-03) -- signed the letter.  
AFA of PA encourages 
Christians, through education, 
to become involved in pro-
family issues in their 
community, state and the 
nation. 
We are a non-profit 
organization that is totally 
dependent upon financial gifts 
from our supporters.  You can 
give online here 
http://afaofpa.org/donate/   
Follow us Twitter & Facebook 
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